
Dear CA2RE applicants,

We are delighted to announce the 4th CA²RE conference at the Technische Universität Berlin. 

In the framework of the Programm Entwurfsbasierte Promotion (PEP) the TU Berlin will host this year’s CA²RE Con-
ference for Artistic and Architectural (Doctoral) Research in Berlin from September 28th to October 1st, 2018.

CA2RE focuses on design based architectural research including subjects such as landscape architecture, environ-
mental design, sustainable development, performing and visual arts, product and interior design, social and urban 
design/urbanism, etc. The conference strives to archive a contribution to the open and diverse fields that exist in 
architectural and artistic research, without giving priority to any single approach.

This year’s Berlin conference brings together senior staff and early-career researchers in architecture and related 
disciplines in order to improve research quality in the design field through an intensive peer review at key interme-
diate stages.

The conference will be organized by the PEP team at TU Berlin (Programm Entwurfsbasierte Promotion) in associa-
tion with ARENA, EAAE and ELIA.

For detailed information, please refer to the conference website:

www.pep.tu-berlin.de/ca2re

If you are interested in becoming part of this event, please register via the conference website and send us your 
abstracts by following the procedures on the website before June 11th, 2018.

GUIDELINES FOR ABSTRACT AND PAPER SUBMISSIONS

- Please provide max 1-page text (2400 characters) for the abstract, a title and minimum 3 keywords.
- Indicate whether you intend to do a presentation, an exhibition, a performance or other forms of disseminating 
of creative and artistic research. There will be a special focus on prototypes and artifacts.
- If relevant please provide visual material in a pdf that supports your abstract.
- Make sure that text and visual material is anonymous.

This CA2RE conference will take place from the 28th of September until the 1st of October, 2018 at the Institute for 
Architecture at Technische Universität Berlin.
During this four-day event, the selected participants will present their research for 30 minutes each, before it will 
be discussed and peer-reviewed by an international jury panel (composed of senior researchers and post-docs) for 
another 30 minutes.

We are looking forward to receiving your abstracts. 

Yours sincerely,
Prof. M. von Ballestrem, Prof. I. Borrego, Prof. D. Fioretti , Prof. R. Pasel, Prof. J. Weidigner 
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